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Ruemel Panglao

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 1:30 PM
To: Ruemel Panglao
Cc: Bryan Albini
Subject: FW: PLN2020-00222
Attachments: Easement Agreement-scanned.pdf

FYI – Bryan will get back to him that we got it, but respond to issues at the meeting 
 

From: Dennis Van Dalsen <dvandalsen@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 9:53 AM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Bryan Albini <balbini@smcgov.org> 
Subject: PLN2020-00222 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

In reference to the above, certain materials provided for public review may be erroneous, incomplete, or misleading and 
should be corrected then checked against the plans for conformance to county requirements. 
  
1) The "Roadway Easement" shown in the upper right on the sheet titled "Topographic Survey of 415 El Granada Blvd" is 
not referenced to the recorded document defining this easement (attached to this email) 
  
2) The parcel adjacent to the subject property to the east is also party to the "Easement Agreement" referenced above, 
and connects to the roadway through a separate easement across the subject property.  The topographic map shows no 
such easement to access this parcel. 
  
3) There exists a sewer maintenance easement near to the north boundary of the subject property also not shown. 
  
4) The "Roadway Easement" specifies among other things that the easement be used for ingress/egress only.  No parking 
or structures allowed.  Sheet C-2 shows a 'Porta-potty" and a debris area within the easement boundary.  This is not 
allowed and as such must be relocated elsewhere so as not to imply suitable use. 
  
5) There is shown an area labeled "Parking" in the upper left area of C-2.  This is misleading in that this is the property of 
411 El Granada Blvd and is not to be construed as available for the use of 415 El Granada Blvd.  The label for this area 
should be removed. 
  
I believe with this information it is the county's duty to require an accurate and comprehensive topographic survey be 
submitted prior to the design review. 
  
  
Regards 
  
Dennis Van Dalsen 
  
  
Mailing: 
Dennis Van Dalsen 
419 El Granada Blvd 
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019 
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(408) 781-1261 
























